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DROP OFF AND PICK UP – Term 1 2022 

Dear parents and carers 

DROP OFF AND PICK UP: We will be reinstating the drop off and pick up school routine 

that was employed in 2021. 
 

We ask that parents/carers work with us – no adults are allowed on-site at this time. 
 

Drop Offs: are straight forward. On arrival from as close to 8:45am as possible, students 
come in via the gate they normally enter the school from, sanitise their hands and go 
straight to their classroom. 
 
On Tuesday 1 February your child will be directed from the school gate to a playground 
area where an executive member will show them to their 2022 class.  
 
Pick Ups from 2.20-3.00pm, all gates will be supervised by staff. Students will be leaving 
school in house groups as per 2021 and as they did earlier this year, via the gate they 
entered, which you will need to discuss with your child, so they know exactly where to 
meet you. 
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All Fairfield West Public School students will be supervised in the afternoon prior to leaving 

the school with their parent/carer, or if they usually walk home they can leave. We will have 

staff at each gate to assist as we have in the past. It is important that we work together. 

We ask is that: 

➢ everyone wears a mask 

➢ ensure physical distancing measures are being followed. 

 

Fairfield West Public School Staff, look forward to seeing everyone return to school in a 

COVID-Smart way. 

See you then. 

 
 
  

Genelle Goldfinch 

Principal 

28 January 2022 

mailto:fairfieldw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

